
CDS Planning Local Review Body

From: James Wallace 

Sent: 11 January 2024 17:19

To: CDS Planning Local Review Body

Subject: Re: LRB-2023-61

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Due By: 25 January 2024 10:00

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

I really do not appreciate why I have to make any further comment on this application. The fact that it was refused 
earlier and the business was to cease trading with immediate effect, was acceptable to me. 
The facts are , that trading continued seamlessly without any break whatsoever, and the festive period was 
particularly busy. 
If you are asking me if I have changed my mind on the application, I have certainly not. 
Yours sincerely  
Jimmy Wallace  


